
 

 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2019 

Brad Baxter 

Ryan Bickle 

Stephen Blanchard 

Randall Bonifas 

Devin Casemier 

Brent Cavanaugh 

Michael Cockerell 

Junior Conley 

Daniel Craig 

Timothy Cruz 

Dustin Davis 

Aaron Dillard 

Richard Evans 

Cody Evans 

Ryan Gren 

Jared Hallfeldt 

Kyle Hanes 

John Harter 

Michael 

Hickenbottom 

Todd Hoersten 

James Johnson 

Paul Karges 

Norman Koenig 

Darren Krock 

Alan Landwehr 

Timothy Layman 

Gregory Long 

Kenneth Long 

Kyle Lyons 

Timothy Marlatt 

Charles McKercher 

Aaron McKinney 

Steven Mulholland 

Adam Murray 

Cole Myers 

David Now 

Jessie Place 

 

 

 
 

 

PAID THROUGH,  

December 2019 (con’t) 

Brad Plaugher 

Kegan Pringle 

Heath Rider 

David Ruppert 

Mike Sauber 

Scott Scheid 

Gregg Sharp 

Andrew Sillin 

Bethany Slonaker 

Rick Snider 

Christopher Stalsberg 

Thomas Stanfield 

John Sudduth 

Shon Taylor 

Travis Teets 

Steven Tobe 

Michael Vandemark 

Nathaniel White 

Michael White 

Raymond Woolum 

 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2019 

Tony Childs 

Caleb Elkins 

Justin Grothouse 

Randy Hoersten 

Randy Rex 

Vince Scheid 

Derrick Smith 

Tyler Steward 

Aaron Quinton 
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Training Director’s Report 
 Hello from your Training Center!  I would like to thank 

our apprentices for the work they did this holiday season 

raising $1738 for CERT and $655 and 300 lbs. of food for the 

Veterans Food Pantry.  Their hard work makes our community 

a better place.  When you are working with one of our 

apprentices please take the time to fill in the comments section 

of their work report, it helps us in our evaluations and lets us 

know if there are any problems in the field.  As always, I will 

continue to take apprenticeship applications and schedule 

aptitude testing throughout the year.  The next testing will be in 

April, so if you know of any good candidates please send them 

on to me.   
 

Please contact me if you have any suggestions or questions. 
 

I can be reached at 419-229-2775 or paul@limajatc.com 

 

           The Ole’ Guys  
      

January, 2020, just can’t be can it? I guess it 

is what it is but doesn’t seem like it can be. We did 

have a good meeting this month, talked about 

everything from the expense of weddings to medical 

costs and taxes.  
 

Had a nice turn out and a real nice visit about 

all these things. We even would like to thank the men 

of Local 32 for the Christmas dinner they let us have 

again and we would like to thank them for it. 
 

The meeting is the second Wednesday of the 

month, 2:00P.M.  At the union hall, cookies and soft 

drinks provided all retirees are welcome. 
  

Things to think about: 
  

            If a bald person works as a chef at a 

restaurant, do they have to wear a hair net? 
 

            If milk goes bad if not refrigerated, why does 

if not go bad inside the cow? 
 

           Since bread is square, then why is sandwich 

meat round? 
 

           Can crop circles be square? 
                 

           And finally: 
 

          Can animals commit suicide? 
         

R. S.  

 

      Jim Hoskins 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNION DUES WILL 

INCREASE 

By $1.00 – January 1, 2020 

Journeyman - $42.00 

Apprentice   - $40.00 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2019 

Kevin Dicus 

Shane Falke 

Thomas Heffner 

Scott Hochstetler 

Danny Keen 

Stephen Nichols 

Lester Ricks 

Todd Rosebrook 

Evan Saunders 
 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2019 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Deron Perkins 

 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2019 

Chris Blevins 

John McPheron 

 
PAID THROUGH 

July 2019 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Kevin Robinson 

mailto:paul@limajatc.com

